
Christmas…ho, ho, ho! 

 

As the Festive period draws rapidly upon us during what has been a rollercoaster of a year, 

we want to spread some festive cheer and put a smile back on everyone’s faces! So, 

although things will be different to normal, Christmas is most definitely NOT cancelled. 😊 

 

A Christmas Countdown… 

This year, instead of our usual Christmas productions, we are going to take to Dojo to 

celebrate a ‘virtual Christmas.’ Keep your eyes peeled on Dojo from 1st December as the 

children send you Christmas cheer each day as we countdown to Christmas. If you haven’t 

signed up to Dojo yet, please make sure you do so as we wouldn’t want you to miss out. 

 

Parties… 

Christmas wouldn’t be Christmas without our school parties and the good news is they are 

still going ahead! So, get those party clothes dusted off because they’ll be needed on: 

Reception – Monday 14th December 

Y1&Y2 – Tuesday 15th December 

Y3&Y4 – Wednesday 16th December 

Y5&Y6 – Thursday 17th December 

Staying in their ‘bubbles,’ the children will rotate round a carousel of party games, dancing 

and of course their party tea. We will send out further information nearer the time. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day… 

Let’s cheer ourselves up by wearing our Christmas jumpers or brightly coloured clothes on 

Friday 11th AND Friday 18th December. We would really appreciate a donation of £1 if you 

can. 

 

The teachers can’t wait to get the glitter and sequins out and add some sparkle this Christmas! 

 


